

11 June 2024

Dear Parent or Carer.

RE: Driffield Show, 17 July 2024

As we communicated in a letter earlier this term, the 2024 Driffield Show will take place on Wednesday 17 July.

We would like to thank those parents and carers who have already completed the link in this letter. This allows us to plan effectively for those students who are in school, and to authorise the absence from school for those that we know are attending the show.

If you have not yet completed the form, we kindly ask that you use the link below to inform us if your child will be attending Driffield Show. If you have already submitted the form but your child's plans have changed, please re-complete the form and we will take your latest response:

https://forms.office.com/e/QSZkRPLLks

As the deadline has already passed for responses, we kindly ask that this is completed no later than 3.30 pm on Monday 24 June 2024.

Please note that for Driffield Show, we will only be able to authorise absence for your child if we have received confirmation via the online form.

Yours faithfully,

Mr M Evans Assistant Headteacher















